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CA-NP-088
Requests for Information NP 2025 Capital Budget Application

Q. (Reference Application, 2023 Capital Expenditure Report, Appendix A:
Variance Notes, page 4 of 12) Why were the right-of-way issues for Line 35L
not anticipated given that there was an engineering cost estimate for this
project?

A. Newfoundland Power notes that this Request for Information (“RFI") is substantively
identical to part b) of CA-NP-125 filed in relation to the Company’s 2024 Capital Budget
Application. See the response to part b) of RFI CA-NP-125 in relation to Newfoundland
Power’s 2024 Capital Budget Application.
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